Joe C Smith

From: Joe C Smith
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 12:46 PM
To: ‘shadifackih@gmail.com’; 'Samer@ntdtsp.com’; ‘amer@naturestabledrew.com’;

‘banquetmasters@aol.com’; 'Stacey.White@compass-usa.com’;
'‘Miguel.Pelaez@compass-usa.com’; 'Scott.Glasgow@compass-usa.com’;
'‘badamus@aviands.com’; ‘Ginamarie.Smith@compass-usa.com’;
‘bilbuc@theuppercrust.biz'

Cc: Karen Reynolds

Subject: Website Change

Please note, St. Petersburg College has updated its Purchasing Web Site. The new web site for is:

http://webapps.spcollege.edu/purchasing/

Joe C. Smith

Procurement and Asset Management Director
Business Services

727-341-3070

727-444-6580 (fax)

SPC &g

Due to Florida's very broad public records law, most written communications

to or from College employees regarding College business are public records,
available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, this email communication
may be subject to public disclosure.



